
 
  
 
 
 
 

  
FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

weekend in spite of the weather.  We 

have had a lot of positive feedback.  Now 

we move on the “Civil War 

Encampment”, July 16 and 17.  We will 

need a lot of volunteers for this event.  I 

am personally so grateful for the many 

people that help us with our program.  

Your time and talent mean so much!  

Thank you!!!   Have a great summer. 

-Warren 

 

TIO OLD FALLS VILLAGE DAYS 

Old Falls Village Days started out great 
though the weather was threatening rain 
all morning on Saturday.  About 30 bikers 
braved the weather and brought their 
Harley’s for all to see. 
 
Saturday at 11 am there was the   
dedication of the Steichen house (more 
about the Steichen dedication on page 
two). 
 
By 2 pm the rain was too much and we 
had to close down for the day.  Sunday 
morning rain threatened again, but didn’t 
keep visitors away.  By noon the sun was 
out. 
   

 
Public house, along with steam driven 
circular saws for wood cutting. 

I want to take this 
opportunity to thank 
everyone that helped out 
in any way with “In 
Touch With History” and 
“Old Falls Village Days!  
We   had    a    wonderful 
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   2016 Events: 

 
• Civil War 

Encampment 
July  16

th
 & 17

th 

 

• Quarterly Meeting 

July 31
st
 2016 

 

• Artist Ride 
September  16

th
 thru 18

th 

 

• Halloween Family 
Fun Night 

October 21
th

 & 22
nd 

 
• Silver Tea 
December  4

th
  

 
 

   

 
 
The Sew & Sews from the Methodist 
Church were in the Koch house. The 
Menomonee Falls Quilters had quilting 
demonstrations on the Miller Davidson 
Porch and showed their beautiful quilts 
throughout the house. 
 
The Holy Smokers were there cooking 
hamburger and brats.  Kettle corn and 
ice cream were also available for 
purchase. 
 
Over eighty-five items were donated to 
our silent auction. Many thanks to the 
donors.  Don’t miss it next year! 

 

 

CIVIL WAR ENCAMPMENT 

The Civil War Encampment is July 16 

and 17.  We have many fun filled 

activities for young and old.   

Saturday speakers include Kleinirts on 

“Mourning” and Fire Zourves on 

“Uniformly Dressed”.  Jessica Michna 

speaks as Laura Ingalls Wilder on 

Saturday, and Sunday as Mary Lincoln.  

General Grant makes an appearance 

on Sunday.  There are various 

demonstrations and realistic battles on 

both days.  Please join us for this 

learning experience.   

For more information see our website 

www.oldfallsvillage.com under events. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Steichen House 
Dedication 
 Story on page two. 
 
 
50 Years Charter 
Member 
Certificate on page four. 

 

 

July Quartley 
Meeting 
Story on page three.  

 

 

 

 

The antique bike show 
on Sunday was a new 
attraction.  There were 
old peddle style as well 
as motorized bicycles 
on display in the east 
parking lot.  Old 
tractors   were 
displayed   behind   the  

http://www.oldfallsvillage.com/


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

STEICHEN HOUSE DEDICATION 

 

Left to right Chief Anna Ruzinski, Rev. Warren Granke 

and Irene Lape  

The Menomonee Falls Historical Society has turned 

the Steichen House (the white house on the south 

end of Old Falls Village) into a museum featuring 

Edward Steichen and Carl Sandburg. 

On Saturday at Old Falls Village Days the Steichen 

House was dedicated.  There were invited guests 

who had a connection to the house, along with 

numerous spectators.   

The ceremony started with a color guard from the 

Menomonee Falls Police Department. The national 

anthem was sung by the MF police Chief Anna 

Ruzinski, followed by a welcome by MFHS 

President Rev. Warren Granke. 

Irene Lape gave a history of the Steichen house 

and how it came to Old Falls Village. The Steichen 

House was moved to Old Falls Village because of 

its tie to famous people who spent time there.  

The history begins with Jean-Pierre & Marie 

Steichen who immigrated to the United States from 

Luxembourg. While they were not famous, their 

children Lilian and especially Edward, left a lasting 
impression on the world. 

Lilian married poet and writer Carl Sandburg.  

Edward Steichen is considered America’s most 
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celebrated photographer.  He was credited with 

having the first modern fashion photographs ever 

published and was a photographer for magazines 

such as Vogue and Vanity Fair.  Edward Steichen 

was also a military photographer during WWI and 

WWII.  He won an academy award for his war 

documentary “The Fighting Lady” in 1945.  Mr. 

Steichen was presented with the Presidential 

Medal of Freedom by Lyndon Johnson in 1963. 

Irene and her husband Jim lived in this house for 

fourteen years.  Jeremy Walz a Village Trustee 

gave us in site on how the Steichen house came 

to Old Falls Village. 

In October of 2002 the Village board accepted the 

donation of the Steichen house from Jim and 

Irene Lape.  Moving of the Steichen house began 

at midnight on Saturday December 14, 2002.  

The house was moved three and a half miles 

north from its original location just south of 

Chateau Dr. along Pilgrim Rd. to its current 

location at Old Falls Village.  The entire move took 

approximately four hours.  

Steichen House continued on page 3 

 

Steichen House Committee, from left Nancy   

Greifenhagen, Katrina Ludin, Ken Pruess and Irene 

Lape 
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in the Public House.  We'll start off with a brief business 

meeting and then celebrate thirty five years of the 

park's Gazebo.  To help us celebrate there will be two 

of the first couples married in the gazebo, Russell and 

Karolyn Newman and David and Barb Held.  We'll also 

be honoring our past and current presidents at this 

meeting.  These activities will be followed by a summer 

picnic. 

If you are attending fill out the RSVP for the summer 

picnic at www.oldfallsvillage.com or call 262-250-3901 

to let us know how many will be attending the picnic.  

 

 

Steichen House from page 2 

In February, 2008 the Village made a grant of $10,000 

to assist with the finishing of the house.  In 2010 

Brandon Doherty built the front porch and corner railing 

as his Eagle Scout Project. 

There is a lot of history associated with the Steichen 

house.  The house is open during events.  Come to any 

event this year to see the new exhibits. 

Thank you to all who have worked on the Steichen 

House.  

 

 

 

Old Falls Village Gazebo 
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GET TO KNOW THE HISTOICAL SOCIETY BOARD 
MEMBERS. 
 
 

 
Jill Schmidt 

Jill attended Riverside, St. Mary’s Parochial School, 

Menomonee Falls High School and Menomonee Falls 

North High School.  Jill has one son who retired from 

the navy after twenty years of service and still lives in 

San Diego. 

Jill’s hobby is genealogy. She has been researching 

family ancestry for over forty five years.  She had a 

career as a professional singer and musician.  Jill 

served in the Civil Air Patrol.  She currently works at 

Agora Café.    

Jill’s favorite event is whatever event she is at.  The 

Koch house is her favorite because she had family that 

lived there, and it has such an interesting history. The 

Silver Tea event is very special to Jill.  She has been 

the chair of this event since 2009 and will continue to 

be for at least another year or two. 

Jill has been a member of St. Mary’s Catholic Church in 

the Falls for over sixty two years.  She is currently 

working on the one hundred year anniversary 

celebration of St. Mary’s Parochial School.   

Thank you Jill for making our Menomonee Falls 

Historical Society what is it today. 

 

 

JULY QUARTERLEY MEETING 

On Sunday July 31 we will have our quarterly meeting 

and picnic from 2:30 pm to 4:30 pm at Old Falls Village, 

Jill Schmidt a long time 

resident of Menomonee Falls 

joined the MFHS in the 1980’s 

and has been on the board for 

over a decade.  Her family 

has lived in the Falls since the 

1840’s. Her father was a 

member of the   MFHS    and   

very    involved.  It made 

sense for Jull to join. 

http://www.oldfallsvillage.com/


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
BOARD MEMBERS 

2016  Executive Board  

Warren Granke ð President  

Diane Harley - Vice President  

Jeff Steliga ð Treasurer  

Christine Schultz ð Secretary  

 

Caretaker  

Kyle Collins  

 

Board Members  

Patrick Lynch  -  Nancy Greifenhagen  

Marilyn Schneider  ð Jordan Oeltjen  

Ken Pruess  ð Jack Tindall  

Jill Schmidt  ð Irene Lape  

Christine Bolda  

Vikki Schmidt - Past President  

Jim Durdan ð Member at large  

 

Newsletter  

Patrick & Sue Lynch  

 

Web Master  

Patrick Lynch  

²ŜΩǊŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ²ŜōΗ 

See us at: 

www.oldfallsvillage.com 

or 

Like us on Facebook 

Menomonee Falls Historical Society 

Menomonee Falls Historical Society 
P.O Box 91 
Menomonee Falls, WI 53051 
oldfallsvillage.com 

FIFTY YEAR CELEBRATION 

The Menomonee Falls Historical society is celebrating fifty years as a 

member of the Wisconsin Historical society.  Below is the certificate of 

recognition from the Wisconsin Historical Society. 

NEW MEMBERS 

Allen & Julie Abrahamson and Tony & Amanda Thalhammer. 
 

http://www.oldfallsvillage.com/

